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Offentlig

The Ambassador of
the Russian Federation

Ms. E.Esmarch

Secretary of the Committee

On Food, Agriculture and Fusheries
Folketing

Copenhagen, October 20, 2004

Dear Ms. Esmarch,

The Committee on Agriculture and Food and the Provisional Commission
on Technical and Humanitarian Cooperation of the Council of Federation have
informed the Embassy that the visit to Denmark of the delegation of Russian
parliamentarians scheduled for 25 — 28 October, 2004, unfortunately, has to be
postponed due to a session of the Council of Federation which will take place in
Moscow on October 27, 2004.

The members of the Committee on Agriculture and Food and of the
Provisional Commission on Technical and Humanitarian Cooperation have asked
me to bring their apologies for the inconvenience caused by the postponement and
have requested to organize a meeting with their colleagues from the Committee on
Food, Agriculture and Fisheries of the Danish Folketing on November 17, 2004
during their planned visit to Denmark from the 15 to 18 of November, 2004.

I look forward to hearing from you on this issue.

Sincerely yours,

Dmitriy Ryurikov



